
                                          Roads Committee Meeting

                                         Boston Heights Town Hall

May 18, 2015   5:00PM

Attendees:  Mayor Goncy, Engineer Krock, Councilmen Polyak, Bartko & Fenn

1.  Road superintendent Report- provided by Mayor Goncy

Mowing the Park and Cemetery in preparation for Memorial Day

Equipment repair is ongoing with only minor items to fix

Cleaning ditches and mowing road edges are continuing tasks

2. Engineer Report

Bids are due 5/21 for Water Line project and Hines Hill Upgrade West of Olde Eight

Submitted for a ODOT grant for Hines Hill Project

Olde Eight Water Line Extension for Arhaus is being installed

Having discussions with Summit County about improving sewer capacity in the area

Completing projects from last year not finished due to weather

Getting separate quotes for paving the Fire Department parking lot and Village Hall 
parking lot

           3. Other Issues

Planning to order ditch cleaning machine for Village streets, to be operated by the Road 
Department.

Ronald Fenn, Chairman
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